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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 10 - Spring Term - 23.03.18 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Another week has flown by and Easter is almost upon us. We’ve had more fun and activity in school this 
week including Sports relief. Some of our classes have completed a mile run but were so fantastic they 
managed to do much more due to their hard work and determination. We are so proud of their 
achievements! 
This week has also seen the Book Fair in school where some of our Year 6 pupils have been working on 
the stalls. They learned about the cost of books, totalling costs, giving change and double checking eve-
rything! The children have thoroughly enjoyed it and understand how handling money is a very im-
portant life skill. Mrs James was so proud of their manners, courtesy 
and thought. 
Today, our girls Federation football team have been to Seaton Sports 
Domes playing against other schools in the town. 
A gentle reminder that we break up for Easter next Thursday.  
Wishing all our families a wonderful weekend.  
Mrs. Heaton 

A Message From the Head Teacher 

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Tuesday 27th March - Netball Finals - A letter will be sent home if your child is taking 
part in this event. 
Wednesday 28th March - Tees Valley Swimming Gala - a letter will be sent home if 
your child is taking part in this event. 
Wednesday 28th March - Easter Egg Competition. 
Thursday 29th March - Easter Service at Hart Church - 2.00pm. All are welcome to 
attend. 
Thursday 29th March - Break up for Easter holidays. 
Monday 3rd April & Tuesday 4th April – Year 6 Easter Booster Sessions - 9.00am - 
12.00pm. 
Monday 16th April - Return to school. 
Wednesday 27th June - Friday 29th June - Year 5/6 York Residential. 

Star of the Week 
 Early Years - Theo Errington 
Year 1/2 - Olivia Coverdale 
Year 3/4 - Darcey Rennie 
Year 5/6 - Oliver Smith 

  
Golden Quill 

 Early Years - Will Stanworth 
Year 1/2 - Saoirse Good 

Year 3/4 - Jenny Sheader 
Year 5/6 - Ben Taylor 

  
Maths 

Early Years - Lacee Anderson 
Year 1/2 - Olivia Fewster 

Year 3/4 - Phoebe Cooper 
Year 5/6 - Isabella Weston 

  
Hart Citizen 

 Early Years - Annabelle  
Bramley 

Year 1/2 - Riley Wilson 
Year 3/4 - Ata Sert 

Year 5/6 - Jack Wilkinson 

Award Winners This Week Netball and Swimming Trials 

Last week, Hart's netball team took part in the final round of the town netball championship 

and they were awarded first place! Fantastic congratulations to them on their great success, 

hard work and fantastic attitude. We are  

extremely proud of them! Some of our children 

also attended swimming trials at Mill House  

Leisure Centre last week and we are thrilled to 

announce that Carys, Roman and Oliver will be 

taking part in the Tees Valley Swimming Gala 

next week. Well done to the three of you! 


